From: Patrick Marfleet

Sent: 13 June 2022 10:53
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: Ref: Planning Application No. 2022/2019/P Camden High Line Land between

Kentish Town Road and Royal College Street including Camden Gardens and 223
Royal College Street and Camden Road Railway Station Camden Road London
NW1

Please upload to 2022/2019/P.

Kind regards,

Patrick Marfleet
Senior Planning Officer

I
(Fin 15

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

I object to this planning application as it currently stands.
Our house is situated within immediate proximity to this proposed project.

[ completely support all the concerns or objections raised by Kate Gemmell, TRACT Chair, together with
the concerns raised by Mr Alasdair Hawkyard.

Kind regards

George Chambi



